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This past year has been a very stressful time for our entire community, 
state, country and world. At White Haven Memorial Park we are doing 
everything we can to make things less stressful for our families all 
while adhering to Federal, State and local government rules. Thank 
you for being understanding and patient while we navigate through 
this together.   

We have not yet determined if we will have the Sunrise Service on 
Easter morning, The Remembrance Service & Butterfly Release in 
June, The Annual Pet Blessing in the Fall, or if we will be meeting in 
person for our Remembrance Service in December.  We are anxious to 
resume our monthly Social Club, however all of this will depend on 
COVID. 

We will keep you updated as decisions are made about our upcoming 
events.  Please call us if you have any questions or to check on an 
event.   

White Haven is like the many different trees we have in 

the Park.   
 

We are STRONG 
like the Oak Tree 

We are EVERLASTING 
like the Pine Tree 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Monday, March 15th 
     Last day for wreaths 
 

Friday, April 2nd  
     Good Friday 
     Office Closed, Cemeteries open 
 

Sunday, May 9th 
     Mother’s Day 
 

Monday, May 31st  
     Memorial Day 
     Office Closed, Cemeteries open 
 

Sunday, June 20th 
     Father’s Day 
 

Monday, July 5th 
     Independence Day Observed 
     Office Closed, Cemeteries open 
 

Monday, September 6th 
     Labor Day 
     Office Closed, Cemeteries open 

We are FRUITFUL 
like a Flowering 

Tree 

WREATHS will be 

removed on March 15th.  If 

you would like yours back, 

please remove it before the 

15th.  We will dispose of all 

wreaths after that date. 

OFFICE AND MAUSOLEUM HOURS 

For the office….the office is open from Monday—Friday 9:00 am—5:00 pm, Saturday 9:00 am—12:00 pm 
and closed Sunday. Our lobby is open and we are only allowing 2 people in the lobby at a time. We are 
requesting that you wear a mask and use the hand sanitizer in the vestibule before you enter the building. If 
you would like to call ahead we can email you maps for a gravesite location. For a marker appointment or 
property, please call the office ahead of time to schedule an appointment.  Please be patient as we are trying 
to keep all of our families and staff safe.   

For the mausoleums….they are open every day from 9:00 am—3:00 pm. For the safety of everyone visiting 
and our staff, we have removed most of the furniture. Please wear masks and maintain social distancing while 
visiting.   

Thank you to all our families.  We appreciate your patience and understanding 
as we work together through COVID-19. 



 FLOWERS AND DEDICATIONS 

Spring is right around the corner!  After March 15th, please feel free to begin placing flowers in your loved 
one’s in-ground vase.  If you do not already have an in-ground vase and would like one, please call the office 
to order one for just $45.  We also have complimentary temporary vases located in a bin by the back door of 
the office.  Unfortunately, if your loved one is located in the Green Burial Section, Nature Trail, our 
Lakeview Cemetery, and other areas of the park which are not designated for vases, you will not be eligible 
for a vase.  When deciding to come out, please keep in mind that the water will not be turned on until May 
1st to prevent freezing pipes, so you will need to supply your own.  We also ask that you call the office 
ahead of time so that we may have one of our grounds crew raise the vase.  Please do not attempt to raise the 
vase yourself as it may get stuck and damaged, resulting in additional fees to you in order to replace it.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to call the office at 585-586-5250. 

FLOWERS...Would you like a silk bouquet to be placed in your loved one’s in-ground vase for the Spring 
and Fall?  White Haven offers bouquets every year to anyone who has a permanent vase.  The 
bouquets vary in style from year to year, but they are always composed of beautiful and brightly 
colored seasonal flowers.  Each bouquet is $25 and if you need to purchase a vase, it would be an 
additional $45.  If you are interested and would like to order one or both of the bouquets, please 
call the office at 585-586-5250 to ensure your loved one is eligible for this service. 

DEDICATIONS...Easter, Mother’s Day, Memorial Day, and Father’s Day are all wonderful times to 
dedicate one of our silk flower arrangements placed on the tables in the mausoleums to your loved one.  
Your loved one’s name will appear in a list on a plaque next to the various large flower arrangements 
throughout the mausoleums.  The dedications will remain up for 2 weeks and are $20 each.  If you have 
ordered the Spring dedications within the past 2 years, please be on the lookout for the 2021 form in your 
mail around the end of February.  If you did not receive a form and would like to participate in this service, 
please call the office at 585-586-5250 and we would be happy to mail one out to you. 

ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER 
In an effort to reduce our postage cost and be more eco-friendly, we would like to offer this newsletter 
electronically.  If you would prefer to have this publication emailed to you, please send your email to:   

 terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com 

SUGGESTIONS FOR EVERYDAY LIVING 

Refrain from saying hurtful things, say kind words  

Refrain from sadness, be filled with gratitude 

Refrain from anger, be filled with peace  

Refrain from pessimism, be filled with hope 

Refrain from complaining, pay someone a compliment 

Refrain from bitterness, fill your heart with joy  

Refrain from selfishness, be compassionate  

Refrain from grudges, be forgiving  

QUICK & FUN HEALTH FACTS…..Walking outside can reduce negative 
thoughts and boost self-esteem;  writing things out by hand will help you remember 
them;  being an optimist can help you live longer; laughing can increase your blood 
flow by 20%;  drinking coffee can reduce the risk of depression; exercise will give 
you more energy, even when you are tired;  smelling rosemary can increase alertness 
and improve memory; eating oatmeal calms the brain and improves your mood;  extra 
virgin olive oil is the healthiest fat on the planet;  the human body has more than 650 
muscles;  to lose one pound of fat you have to burn 3,500 calories; the average person 
walks approximately 7,500 steps a day;  eye muscles are most active in the whole 
body, they move over 100,000 times a day! 

CANANDAIGUA  LAKEVIEW 

Our beautiful Canandaigua Lakeview Cemetery sits 

on a country hillside overlooking Canandaigua 

Lake.  We have many different options to choose 

from: full body, cremation, 

combo and even a Nature 

Trail for a cremation 

burial.  If you would like 

more information, call the 

office at 586-5250 to speak to one of our memorial 

counselors. 



S S L I A R T S L E 

T E P T V C E U J F 

R E T A S I F R Z K 

O R O S R E W O L F 

N T V O C K D R I B 

G G M A F A M I L Y 

K E E B E N C H E S 

M P T O G E T H E R 

WORD SEARCH FUN 

MEMORIAL GIFTS 

DONOR    ITEM DONATED   IN MEMORY OF 

Dolly Jonasse    Blue Bird Box    Debbie Gustafson 

Paula Santirocco   Blue Bird Box    Tyler R. Martin 

Marie Borelli    Tree     Patricia Christmas 

Nancy Patric    Bench     Jaimie Magee Lesnick 

Nella Neeck    Bench     Thomas & Nella DeVitto 

Linda Stanzel    Bird Box    Kenneth A. Stanzel 

Trish Rintels    Bench     Germaine Froehlich   

Trish Rintels    Tree     Patrick Renato Caroselli 

Our Memorial Gift Program is a meaningful way to honor your loved one. Memorializing them can bring 
comfort and aid in the grieving process. Your donation will be memorialized with a plaque. Along with 
honoring your loved one our Program is designed to add to the beautiful park-like setting. We have benches, 
trees, bird boxes, bushes and many other choices. Call or email Terri for more information at 586-5250 or 
terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com   

ECO FRIENDLY BENCHES AVAILABLE FOR DONATION 

You may have noticed that we removed some of the older benches that were in the gardens near our Creation 
Chapel. In the Spring, we will be working on the garden beds and will be installing 
eight brand new eco friendly benches. These benches are available as a memorial  gift 
and will come with a plaque dedicated to your loved one. If you are interested in 
dedicating one, contact Terri for pricing. She can be reached at 586-5250 or email 
terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com 

benches bird  family 

flowers memories park 

peaceful strong  together 

trails  tree  

Although we did not officially participate in the Wreaths 
Across America Program, (their mission is to 

Remember, Honor and 
Teach about our 
Veterans) Susan Lewis 
of the American Red 
Cross donated two of 
their wreaths to be 

placed at our Gold Star Memorial.  Thank you Susan! 

We recently received a large donation of small flags from a 
local church and will be handing them out for about an hour 
starting at 10:00 a.m. (or until they are gone) on Memorial Day.  
Staff will be at the main entrance. Please make sure you put 
them in a vase cup or they will be removed. (They are not 
allowed in Green Burial or the Nature Trail. See our rules and 
regulations for more information.) 

We keep an active list of volunteers. If you would like to have 
your name added please email or call Terri at 586-5250 or 
terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com  We will call you when we 
need help…..no obligation if it’s not convenient for you! 

Did you order your marker for your loved one yet? Bronze marker prices will increase on April 1st. The 
2020 prices will be honored until March 26, 2021. Please call or email Marcia at 586-5250 or 
marcia@whitehavenmemorialpark.com to schedule your appointment today. 

Our trails are open year round for hiking, snow shoeing, cross country skiing and dog walking. Since we 
are an Audubon Sanctuary you will be sure to see some wildlife on your adventure. Take a picture and send 
them to terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com  We would love to put one in our next newsletter. 

mailto:terri@whitehavenmemorialpark.com
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WE ARE PET FRIENDLY 

At White Haven we know that pets are part of  

your family.  They are welcome around our  

Park and hiking trails.  We often have them  

stop in the office to say “hello”.   Pets must  

be on a leash and under your  control  

at all times.  Please remember to  

pick up after them in order  

to keep our Park   

beautiful. 

210 Marsh Road 
Pittsford, NY 14534 

At White Haven Memorial Parks, Inc., we respect and honor the value of every customer, family, 

employee, and community member that we serve. We honor all equally in life and in death.  We value 
diversity and inclusiveness of all religious beliefs, cultures, and ethnicities as we help to ease the loss of 

a loved one offering compassion and empathy to all we serve. 



WHITE HAVEN PRESERVATION FOUNDATION, INC. 

Donations from October 2020 – February 2021 

DONOR      IN MEMORY OF 

Cynthia Ann Baron     George & Greta Baron, Susan Baron Lazio, John Baron 

James R. Cady      Barbara E. Cady 

Frank P. Carpenter     Joan C. Carpenter 

Philip Cianciotto     Donna Rae Cianciotto 

Nancy L. Collins     Martin P. Collins 

Kathleen E. Damon     The Damons:  Kent & Evelyn, Kent Jr. & Brad 

William F. DeVito     Rose F. DeVito 

Carolyn S. DiStasio     Samuel N. and Lori J. DiStasio 

Jacqueline Eckl     Patricia Franklin 

Gregory B. Frank     Frederick Todd “Ted” Howk 

Ramona S. Freer     Coburn Freer 

Ramona S. Freer     Kendra Ferries 

Carrie A. Gaida     Gerald G. Gaida 

Maria Gines      George Gines 

Joyce A. Glanzel     Glen H. Glanzel 

Joy Goodman      John F. Sawyer 

Carole Gray      Richard E. Gray 

Marguerite A. Gray     Deceased members of the Gray Family 

Halter Associates Realty Inc.    David E. Halter 

Gregory & Lorraine Harper    William, Jean and W. Todd Harper 

Judith Heagney-O’Hara    Edward A. Heagney, Jr. 

Jo Ann Hendricks     Kendra Ferries 

Craig C. Higbie     Charles & Emilee Higbie, Family & Friends 

Tom & Nan Hildebrandt     

Nancy Hodgkins     Millard & Viola Upson 

Lawrence E. Hood     Margaret W. Hood 

Norma Hull      William Hull 

Georgine L. Johnson     Hal Johnson 

Geraldine H. Kemnitz     John W. Kemnitz Family 

Frank A. Lucchese     Alphonse Lucchese 

Marilyn G. McClellan     Bion W. McClellan 



Matthew & Roxanne Melchiori   John & Cheryl Brown and Irene Stock 

Kelly A. Nicholas     Hildegard Stimus 

Kevin Overton       

Kelly Perkins 

Sue Reh      David Reh and Herbert & Jayne Stark 

Nathan & Lauren Romagnola     

David B. Spector, MD    Susan Spector 

Linda L. Stanzel     Kenneth Stanzel 

William J. Stephans, Jr.    Margaret K. Stephans 

Linda M. Trachtman     David L. Trachtman 

Al & Andrea Vittum     Clinton C. Adams 

Roxana C. Weber     Joseph Ronald Weber 

Michael E. Weider     Lawrence & Dolores Weider 

      

 

 

The White Haven Preservation Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) charitable organization dedicated to the preser-
vation of White Haven Memorial Park’s trees and other natural resources, architectural features and 
buildings, burial records and other items of historical significance.  In supporting these efforts, you are 
helping us build bridges that will link past and present generations with those yet to come.  Thank you for 
your generous tax-deductible donations! 
 
We are grateful to be able to preserve our beautiful Park and the nature that surrounds us with your con-
tinuing support.  If you would like to make a donation, either big or small, we have enclosed a donation 
envelope.  Thank you for your continued support. 


